
March will kick off 
with Trike-A-Thon! It 
is so fun to watch the 
kids zoom around the 
gym collecting stickers 
for each lap! 

For our Bible stories, 
we will break chains 
like Samson, build the 
temple, baptize Jesus 
and finish the month 
with The Easter story 
using the Resurrection 
Eggs. 

In our science lesson 
we will create rainbows 
with everything from 
CD’s to prisms. 

If you are new to Busy 
Bee, your child is in 
for a treat on March 
13 & 14 for our St. 
Patrick’s Day celebra-

tion. We will 
hunt for gold 
coins in the play-

ground sand, follow a 
string 
through-
out the 
building to 
find the 
pot of gold and have 
green food for snack! 
It is a very exciting 
day!  

Now on to Easter! 
Since Easter 
is the last day 
of Spring 
break, we 
have decided 

to have our Busy Bee 
Easter Egg Hunt after 
Easter on April 1 & 2. 
Please bring in an emp-
ty egg carton (12 

From Mrs. Mack & Ms. Diana 
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Buzzing Bee 

March Highlights 

• 2/26-3/19 Butter-
braid Sale 

• 3/6-7 Trike-A-
Thon/Lunch & Learn 
“Homeschooling”  

• 3/11-15 Science 
Rainbows and Light/
Act of Kindness Bags 

• 3/13-14 St. Patrick’s 
Day Fun 

• 3/15 Parent’s Nite 
Out 4:30-8:00 PM 

• 3/25-29 No School, 
Spring Break  

• 3/29 Good Friday 
Service 5:30 at Beth-
any 

• 3/30 Bethany Easter 
Egg Hunt, Craft & 
Presentation 10-11:30 
Bring your basket! 

• 3/31 Bethany Easter 
Services at 10:45 

count) and a dozen 
filled eggs to share 
with the class. Eggs 
may be filled with can-
dy or toys. We need 2-

3 parents to 
hide the eggs 
on the play-
ground. Hiding 
typically takes 
about 15 

minutes. See the Sign 
Up Genius for more de-
tails and to volunteer. 

No School 3/25-29. 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
& Happy Easter! 

Mrs. Mack 
Ms. Diana 

Mrs. Mack  

Ms. Diana 

• Use our fine motor skills to open 

up our napkin 

• Be appreciative of our friends who 

brought our snack 

• Talk to God and thank Him for our 

food 

• Try new foods 

• Carry on a conversation with our 

friends at the table 

• Practice good table manners 

• Be patient as we wait our turn for 

the food  

During Snack & Lunch Time We Are 
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